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Your child may come home with a sticker 
with a digraph or word on it. Please ask 
them what it says! It will have been from 
their phonics lesson and they will have 
been practicing it during the day to help 
embed the knowledge.





How is the Screening Test conducted?

There will be two sections in the 40-word 
check. Your child will read up to four words 
per page for their teacher and they will 
probably do the check in one sitting of 
about 5-10 minutes.



When does the Phonics 
Screening Check take place?

The Year 1 screening will take place 
throughout the week beginning 
Monday 6th June.  The children 
cannot retake the test at any other 
time so it is very important your 
child is in school during this week.











Supporting at home  - EBooks















Book Swap!

Just starting to operate on 
the KS1 playground.

Bring a book – Take 
a book

Books for parents to share 
and read for pleasure too!




